
 
 

 
Southeast Region   |     503 38th Street South     |     Fargo, ND 58103 
PHONE: (701) 328-2447    |     FAX: (701) 328-1717     |    ND.gov/NDHP 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     March 6, 2023 
 

Cass County Injury Crash 
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: Interstate 94 mm 312 (18 miles west of Casselton) 

When: March 6, 2023, at 11:54AM Central Time 

Road Conditions: Snow covered. 

Weather Conditions: Blowing and drifting snow.   

Crash Involvement: One vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Cass County Sheriff’s Office, Buffalo Quick 

Response, and Casselton Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 2004 Chevy Trailblazer 
Driver No. 1: 18yr old male from Schuyler Nebraska-Non-life-threatening injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt  
Charges: None 

 

NARRATIVE: A Chevrolet Trailblazer was traveling eastbound on I-94 east of Tower City. 
The driver was changing lanes to pass a semi. The male driver was driving too fast for the 
conditions when he drove into a drift in the roadway, lost control and overturned. The 
Trailblazer came to rest in the median facing south. The driver was transported by Casselton 
Ambulance to Essentia in Fargo for non-life- threatening injuries sustained in the crash. The 
crash is under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact: Sgt. Nathaniel King, 701-328-2447, nking@nd.gov                                                                     
  


